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DIVISION ADVISORY
No233 ,s. 2018

To: Public Hementary, Junior and Senior High Schools
From: Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: Postponement of the Nafional Seminar Workshop on Values, Peace,

Leadership and Management

Date: September 5, 2018

Please be informed of the attached letter from UNESCO-APNIEVE, dated
September 4, 2018, about the “Posiponement of the National Seminar Workshop on

Values, Peace, Leadership and Management”, for your reference and information.

enarl s, dUNANAN, cEsO VI 4
Schools sion Superintendent
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UNESCO-APNIEVE
Asia-Pacific Network for International Education and Values Education

September 4, 2018
LEILANI S. CUNANAN

Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Angeles City

Dear Ms. Cunanan,

Greetings of peace from APNIEVE-Philippines!

We regret to inform you the postponement of the National Seminar Workshop on Values,
Peace, Leadership and Management with the theme: The Right to Peace: Igniting Values for
Peace and Sustainable Development among Teachers and Leaders on September 26-30, 2018 at
FMA Hall, City Hall of Olongapo City because the seminar venue is being used for emergency
and relief operations of Olongapo City. There are no alternative venues available.

We will inform you as soon as we are able to finalize a new schedule for the seminar workshop.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely yours,

Floyd G. Aquine
Proponent/Organizer

Maria Lourdes Quisumbing-Baybay, Ph.D.

President
UNESCO-APNIEVE-Philippines



